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Alyssa Roslan

From: Arlene Versaw <arleneversaw@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2024 2:44 PM
To: Alyssa Roslan
Subject: [EXT]Please forward to the Hearing Board

ATTENTION: This email DID NOT originate from County Staff. Please proceed with caution when interacting 
with any embedded links or attachments. 

Dear Hearing Board members, 
 
As you meet to review the status of the Stipulated Order of Agreement, please set aside the graphs, 
numbers, calculations, descriptions and maps for long enough to reflect on the citizens adversely 
affected by ongoing exposure to polluted air.   As agreements and rules were developed over a decade, I 
fear the human element has been lost in the strong desire to avoid adverse impacts to recreation on the 
Oceano Dunes. Goals and methodology for measurement shifted, while Nipomo Mesa and Oceano 
residents and workers looked aghast at the apparent indifference to public health. 
 
And here we are.  Progress has been made.  Yet, air quality in the affected areas continues to be more 
dangerous than state standards say it should be.  The job is NOT done.  The air quality during COVID is 
what we are entitled to. 
 
Please do not claim victory - yet.  Thank you. 
 
Arlene Versaw 
Concerned Citizens for Clean Air 
 
"Only truth and transparency can guarantee freedom." - John McCain  
"Freedom of the press ensures that the abuse of every other freedom can be known, can be challenged 
and even defeated". Kofi Annan 


